
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Wednesday, April 16th, 2025 

  
 
 
Announcements:  

• Anyone interested in joining next year’s student council should pick up an application from Mrs. Dunn in room 

E31 or Mrs. Heggen in room C40. Applications are due by the end of the day today, and all current student 

council members must also reapply. 

 

• Are you a Junior or a Senior?  The WorkKeys Assessment is being held on Wednesday, April 23rd.   ACT WorkKeys 
is a job skills assessment system measuring "real-world" skills that employers believe are critical to job 
success.  This is an opportunity for you to earn your Career Readiness Certification which you can include on 
your resume, college applications and you can discuss in scholarship interviews.  Contact Ms. Koppy for more 
information or to register.  

 

• Seniors, check the scholarship board outside the career center.   There are some scholarships still open, and you 
have time to apply.  This break is a great time to complete them and turn them into Ms. Koppy on Tuesday, April 
22nd. 

 

• Juniors save the date.  On April 23rd come to the Career Center during lunch runs.  Maggie Carlson and Eve 
Hashbarger want to help you learn more about the ACT- how to register, how to study, or just want to know 
more about it.  Feel free to bring your lunch.   

 
• Boys State Leadership Academy is an exciting week-long program that gives you a firsthand experience running 

state government. No lectures, no classrooms – just hands on situations that let YOU take charge and make 

decisions. Any junior boys who are interested attending this summer should visit with your US History teacher to 

find out more details. 

 

• Are you interested in acting in a play?  
Our student written, and student directed one act plays, or SOAPs have auditions today at 3:45.  
There are three plays about different topics written by Senior theatre students here at South.  The plays are 
short, and very enjoyable!  
If you are interested, please come to auditions, email Mr. Nielsen with questions! 

 

• The Drama Club would like to remind all members that the last Drama Club Movie Night is tonight at 7:00!  
 

• Congratulations to Lucas Syster on earning Gold and Louie Sexton on earning Bronze in Welding at the SkillsUSA 

State Competition.  

 

• Wellness Wednesday Reminder! This month’s theme is stress awareness. Feeling stressed? Try art, crafting, or 

journaling—all great ways to relax and clear your mind. Stop by the Library and check out some stress-relief 

activities. Everyone’s welcome! 


